
 

I-395 Shirlington Interchange 
Improvements Study   

Arlington County  
City of Alexandria  

Public Information Meeting  
 

Monday, May 21, 2018  
6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 

Presentation starts at 7 p.m.  
 

Fairlington Community Center 
3308 South Stafford Street  

Arlington, VA 22206 
 

Find out about a study to improve safety and operations at the I-
395 Shirlington interchange, including the ramp from South Glebe 
Road to southbound I-395, the South Shirlington Road and South 
Arlington Mill Drive traffic signal, and the four-way stop controlled 
intersection of Gunston Road and Martha Custis Drive. 
 
Stop by between 6:30 p.m. and 8:30 p.m. to view displays and 
learn more about the study. VDOT will hold a presentation 
beginning at 7 p.m. Project staff will be available to answer your 
questions.  
 
Review project information at the VDOT project website 
(www.virginiadot.org/projects), at the information meeting, or 
during business hours at VDOT’s Northern Virginia District Office 
at 4975 Alliance Drive in Fairfax. Please call ahead at  
703-259-2318 or TTY/TDD 711 to ensure appropriate personnel 
are available to answer your questions. 
 
Give your written comments at the meeting, or submit them by 
May 31, 2018 to Olivia Daniszewski, Virginia Department of 
Transportation, 4975 Alliance Drive, Fairfax, VA 22030, or email 
meetingcomments@VDOT.virginia.gov. Please reference “I-395 
Shirlington Interchange Improvements Study” in the subject line. 
 
VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all 
programs and activities in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of 
the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need more information or 
special assistance for persons with disabilities or limited English 
proficiency, contact Olivia Daniszewski at 703-259-2318. 
 
                                     State Project: 0395-100-842, P101 
                                                         UPC: 107831 

Federal: OC-395-4 (187) 

 
  


